

## Chulalongkorn University Announcement Opening of Offices, Class Management and General Operations During the Easing of Restrictions Following a Decline in Cases Resulting from the COVID-19 Outbreak (No.2)

\_\_\_\_\_

With reference to the Chulalongkorn University Announcement regarding the Opening of Offices Class Management and General Operations During the Easing of Restrictions Following a Decline in Cases Resulting from the COVID-19 Outbreak dated October 25, 2021 resulting in the temporary opening of the university workplaces within and outside the Bangkok Metropolis from November 1, 2021a onwards, as it appears that the situation concerning the pandemic is now relatively stable and that there is a tendency for the situation to improve;

By virtue of Section 27 and Section 32 of the Chulalongkorn University Act B. E. 2551, the President acting on the approval of the COVID-19 Chulalongkorn University Committee at its meeting held on November 21, 2021, announces that certain measures implemented be eased in line with the current situation as follows:

- 1. That consideration be made and permission be granted by the Section Head or the Vice President in charge for a staff member or student to enter the area within their responsibility. As such, the number of persons allowed in the area must not exceed 50 percent of the total number of staff or students affiliated with that section or agency. Outsiders who need to enter the university premises should contact the relevant Section or Agency beforehand.
- 2. All student activities shall take place via an online platform except when it is necessary to organize an activity in another format if such activity has to be organized, or is related to academic matters or student development which should follow guidelines issued by the Office of Student Affairs.
- 3. For matters other than stipulations in clause 1 and 2, the Chulalongkorn University Announcement Opening of Offices, Class Management and General Operations During the Easing of Restrictions Following a Decline in Cases Resulting from the COVID-19 Outbreak dated October 25, 2021 shall remain valid.

This announcement shall be taken into effect from December 1, 2021 and if the situation changes an announcement will be made by the University.

Given on: November 24, 2021.

В. Бла-аугос.

(Professor Bundhit Eua-Arporn, Ph.D.)

President